
 

 

 

 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 7 Film Afternoon - Aladdin – Thursday 10th October 2019 

 

We are very pleased to announce the opportunity for all year 7 students to stay safe after school on 

Thursday 10th October to watch a film in the main hall. The film will be the very recently released 

Aladdin starring Will Smith. The film will start at 3.30pm and will finish at approximately 5.45pm. The 

cost of watching the film is £3.00 and payment can be made via the online payment system. 

 

To make the students as comfortable as possible they are able to bring their own cushions, pillows and 

even duvets to sit on. During the film the students will be able to purchase popcorn and soft drinks. All 

the money raised will go towards purchasing kit for the netball, hockey and cricket Tour to Barbados in 

2020. This will be a great opportunity for the year 7 students to meet, socialise and enjoy the company 

of others in a relaxed atmosphere at Sackville.  

 

To buy a ticket please pay via the online payment system.  

 

Your child’s place will only be reserved once payment has been made. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr A Currie 

Head of Boys PE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: finance office 

 

 

Aladdin screening on Thursday 10th October 2019 

 

Name of student _______________________________________ Form _____________ 

 

I would like to attend the screening of Aladdin on Thursday 10th October 2019 

 

I have paid £3.00 via the online payment system. 

  

  

Parent/Carer (please sign) _________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please print) ________________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 


